
 
 
 

AMENDMENT TO PENDING CONSTRUCTION PERMITAPPLICATION 
INTERFERENCE ACCEPTANCE  

 
DISPLACEMENT APPLICATION FILE #0000053644  

K49IT-D Hagerman, Idaho 
September 19, 2018 

 
 
Hagerman Translator District (“HTD”) hereby requests to amend its pending 
Displacement Filing Window application for TV Translator station K49IT-D at 
Hagerman, ID. This amendment is to accept interference from a mutually exclusive 
proposal filed during the same Displacement Filing Window.  
 
The originally filed displacement window application (#0000053644) is mutually-
exclusive with KVUT-LD displacement application file # 0000054653 on Channel 18.   
 
The KVUT-LD proposal causes impermissible interference to the HTD Displacement 
Application on Channel 18 and creates a mutually-exclusive situation with both 
displacement applications. However, the K49IT-D proposal does not cause interference 
to the KVUT-LD proposal.  
 
KVUT-LD has agreed to amend their pending application to rotate the proposed antenna 
pattern an additional 10 degrees to reduce the interference to the K49IT-D proposal to 
approximately 2.7% interference which exceeds the permissible FCC 2% limit by 0.7%. 
That amendment was filed on Sept 19, 2018 (Displacement Amendment # 0000024850)  
 
HTD has agreed to accept this additional interference so that both applications may be 
granted and eliminate any mutually-exclusive situation with the two applications.  
 
Hence, HTD licensee of K49IT-D agrees to accept the 2.7% interference from KVUT-LD 
at Twin Falls, ID.  
 
All other technical parameters for the pending displacement application remain 
unchanged.  


